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Practice makes perfect 

We are busy practicing for the upcoming per-
formance and making sure we know our part 
really well !! 

Dear parents and caretakers,  

The play is getting closer and closer, and we are get-

ting more and more excited !!!! To keep you fully in 

the know, we will update our hotline daily, with all 

new information and developments, so call in daily !!    

The number to call is 845-503-0254 

Have a great day ! 

 


